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Hi,
 
Would you please save this email to the 2017-CPU-08 docs?
 
Thanks 
 
Rhonda
 

Rhonda T. Hills, CPA
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
Sr. Financial Analyst
Clark County Department of Community Services
PO Box 5000
Vancouver, WA 98666-5000
 
phone: (503) 682-3660 (home) or (564) 397-7836 (office) – we are currently working from home
fax: (564) 759-6801

              

 
Relay 711 or (800) 833-6388; Fax (360) 397-6165; E-mail ADA@clark.wa.gov
 
UPCOMING Out of Office: 8/9 & 8/10/21
 

From: Jerry Giese <Jerry.Giese@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 3:58 PM
To: Rhonda Hills <Rhonda.Hills@clark.wa.gov>; Kia Peden <Kia.Peden@clark.wa.gov>; Alissa Page
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<Alissa.Page@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: GOOD NEWS!!! 2021/2022 low income repair funds
 
Good afternoon everyone,
 
I am wanting to pass this along as well.  This is confirmation of the 2021/2022 CPU
repair grant funding.  Please set up the new pile of money so as I start spending it
July 1
 
As fate would have it,  I have been able to spend down to the penny the 2020/2021
repair grant and have created a new spreadsheet for the new year.  So no splitting
invoice this time.
 
Have a great weekend, and stay cool.
 
Goose
 
From: Deborah K. DePetris <DDePetris@clarkpud.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 12:41 PM
To: Jerry Giese <Jerry.Giese@clark.wa.gov>
Cc: Mike Selig <Mike.Selig@clark.wa.gov>; Chiharu <Chiharu@clarkpud.com>
Subject: GOOD NEWS!!! 2021/2022 low income repair funds
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Jerry,
 
I confirmed today that the amount of low income repair funds we originally communicated to you
had changed. Here are the amounts approved by our board, by category, that are available as of July
1, 2021 for the next fiscal year ending June 30, 2022:
 

1. Emergency Heat Repair $35,000
2. Weatherization Related Repairs 35,000
3. Misc. Energy/Water Related Repairs $25,000

 
We are thrilled that the amounts did not change from 2020/2021. Please let me know if there are
any additional questions.
 
Debbie DePetris | Energy Services Manager | Clark Public Utilities
PO Box 8900, Vancouver, WA 98668 * Phone: 360-992-3279 * Mobile: 503-890-9930
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